
1005 S. U.S. 27, Suite 100
St. Johns, MI 48879 

989.224.3000

ccmc.admin@ccmcpc.com

CCMC Dr. Lars Andersen Scholarship Application

At Clinton County Medical Center, we believe in supporting the next generation of healthcare
professionals. The CCMC Dr. Lars Andersen Scholarship was created to recognize and assist
outstanding St. Johns High School seniors who are passionate about pursuing a career in healthcare.
This $1,500 one-time award is designed to help students take the next step in their academic journey
and make a lasting impact in the medical field. If you are a dedicated student with a strong academic
record and a commitment to healthcare, we encourage you to apply.

How to Apply
Complete this application form with your contact information.1.
Attach the following required documents to this application:2.

Official high school transcript
Letter of recommendation
Personal essay (1,000 words) (see prompt below)
Resume highlighting academic achievements, extracurricular activities, and community service

Clinton County Medical Center
Attn: Healthcare Scholarship Committee
1005 Old U.S. 27 Suite 100
St. Johns, MI 48879

Essay Prompt
In 1,000 words, describe your motivation for pursuing a career in healthcare. You may focus on a specific
experience that inspired you or explain your overall passion for the field. Discuss how this scholarship will help
you achieve your goals and how you plan to contribute to the healthcare industry in the future.

Submit your completed application package by April 26th, 2025
By email: Send all documents as a single PDF to ccmc.admin@ccmcpc.com
By mail: 

Applicant Information

Full Name: ______________________________

Date of Birth: ____________________________

Phone Number: __________________________

Email Address:  ___________________________________

Home Address: ___________________________________

Parent/Guardian Name: _____________________________

Parent/Guardian Phone Number: ______________________

Important Dates
Application Deadline: April 26, 2025
Award Ceremony: May 28th, 2025


